
 

5th September 2014 

 

To Roberta Podavitte,   

We provide our support as an employer within the Early Years sector, as we feel the following 

qualification is suitable for a young person between the ages of 16-19 years studying full time and 

covers the skills and knowledge needed for entry into the sector. It will give a young person an 

advantage when applying for jobs in the Early Years sector or when progressing onto an advanced 

apprenticeship. 

We, Bright Horizons Family Solutions, support the inclusion of: 

City & Guilds Level 2 Certificate for the Children and Young People’s Workforce 

for the DfE performance tables in the Substantial Vocational Qualification category. 

   

Yours sincerely  

 

Nicola Amies 

Director of Early Years 

Bright Horizons Family Solutions Limited 

 
 


